NOTICE

THE HISTORICAL SCRETY OF THE GATINEAU

TUESDAY, MARCH Sth. 1966. 8 P.M.

AT THE HEN TOWN HALL, (LD DHELSEA

RE/EPE/D R. COTE, C.A.I. will speak on his work with the Algonquins at Minimaki and Rapid Lake.

GENERAL MEETING - Chelses School Auditorium, January 11, 1966.

MIDUIDE

The meeting was chalred by the President, A.W. Davison.

Old Business

Morraids - Mrs. B. Mulvihill

Mrs. Mulvihill reported that Moorside was not financially auccessful last season - this project to be discussed at the next Executive meeting.

Itaesurer's Report - Mrs. C.C. Hudson
Mrs. Hudson reported that the Auction Sale realized
\$695.21.

Mrs. E.J. Ryan is in charge of sales for the Society also Snow Goose Handicrafts. Ways and means of payment
for this publication will be discussed at next Executive
meeting. Copies of this publication are presently being
stored in the West Hull Town Hall, courtesy of West Hull
Council.

Thompson Memorial Fund

\$550.00 has been paid on property - \$600.00 owing. A
campaign is to be set up to raise funds for this project.

Mr. J. Robinson, Department of Lands and Forests is looking for early lumbering articles - it was suggested that the Society might have some articles on this subject.

Dr. William Ball, guest speaker, spoke on the "History of Skiing in the Gatineau Zone". Dr. Ball's speech was most interesting; slides were also shown.

Mr. Siguid Lockeberg was made an Honorary Member of the Society.

Mrs. J.N. Brault spoke on a possible Ski Museum. Mr. Lockeberg offered skiis for same.